
THS Performance Arts Booster Meeting 
Minutes: Monday, April 11, 2022 at 7:00pm, Chorus Room  
 
Call to Order was made by Michele De La Rosa at 7:05 

o 1st Mary Guzman 
o 2nd Thea Rudland 
o Unanimous vote to start meeting.  

 
Review of last month’s meeting minutes: 

• Motion to accept the minutes with the corrected date of next meeting (Feb 14th to Feb 15th) 
o 1st Thea Rudland 
o 2nd Mary Guzman 
o Unanimous vote to accept the corrected minutes.  

 
Treasurer’s Report 

• Asset $27,501.77 

• Total made from Bingo - $4,382.28 

• A motion was made to accept the Treasurer’s Report.  
o 1st Alicia Angola  
o 2nd Laura Anspach 
o Unanimous vote to accept the Treasurer’s Report.  

 
Director’s Report: 

• There have been many performances and things happening since the last meeting.  

• There are only 22 school days left till the spring concert. 

• Discussed having show choir auditions on April 30th sometime in the morning, will confirm.   

• A reminder will be given to the seniors about the Senior Scholarships. Deadline pushed up to this Friday, 4/15. 

• Banquet is scheduled for May 23, 2022 in the school cafeteria. Olive Garden is provided food. Junior are 
responsible for decorations with a budget of $150.00. They can use leftover decorations or whatever they see fit 
if we have it. All juniors are to participate in the preparations for the banquet.  Awards will be held after.  

• Mr. Moore discussed the need to start getting paperwork together for the 2022/2023 class trip. The first set of 
financials would be due around September 2022, but pricing is still unknown.     

• Please remember to pay your choir dues. Go to THSPAB.org for online payment information.  

• Important schedule dates, rehearsals, performances, and directions are on Google Classroom as a spreadsheet. 
You can sync dates with your calendar using Google Calendar. All students and parents should check often.  

 
GOLF: 

• June 10th, 2022 

• Golf packets were distributed during this meeting.  

• There is a QR code that has all the information available on the brochure.   

• We expect every student to bring in at least one sponsor and one player.  

• We need items donated for goodie bags and auction items. 

• Work on finding a breakfast and lunch cash sponsor we well as hole sponsors. Please update the list of sponsors 
as you reach out to companies / people.  

• Our goal is to have around 40 golfers.  

• Please share the ad for our golf fundraiser on facebook.  
 
 
THSPAB Board: 

• We had several nominations for next year’s board members.  

• Alicia Angola will be the new President. 

• Laura Anspach will remain the Vice President  



• Beth Foundas will be the new secretary  

• Mary Guzman will remain as the treasurer 

• Thea Rudland will remain as parliamentary 
 
 
Close: 

• A motion to close the general meeting was made.  
o 1st by Thea Rudland. 
o 2nd by Mary Guzman.  

• Unanimous vote to close the meeting at 7:50pm 


